
Kathi FIagman

Moose Jaw/Sk

August 27,2019

City of Moose Jaw
228 Main Street North
Moose Jaw, SkS6H3}8

Re: City Manager,

I am writing this email to request the opportunity to appear before city
council. I wished to discuss a problem I am having with the bylaw office in
regards to my perception of the Moose Jaw City Bylaw office not enforcing a
clearly stated city bylaw. The bylaw I am referring to is listed on the
PROPERTY MAINTENANCE AND NUICANCE BYLAW, which is listed on the
City of Moose Jaw website.

The bylaw reads on page 9

Light

12 No owner of a property shall cause or allow "any" light fixture
attached to that property or Illuminated signage to "shine directly" into
the "living or sleeping" areas of an adjacent dwelling house

or cause a nuisance to an adjacent property.

The three reasons that I have been given directly on three different occasions
by the Moose Jaw City Bylaw office, I find are unsatisfactory. I am also not
satisfied with the recommendation that "I could close my blinds". Please

advice on procedure for speaking before council. Also any information on any
other appeals process would be greatly appreciated.



Yours Sincerely,

Kathi Hagman


